
 

 

 
         Date: 8 Nov 2024 
 

 

Dear Families, 

I am excited to share that our Year 3 and Year 4 students have just completed their introductory 
recorder unit in music lessons! Please take a moment to visit your child's Seesaw page to explore 
their progress together.  

We will temporarily put the recorders away but will resume practice shortly after Chinese New Year. 
To support our students, the school has ordered high-quality recorders, ensuring that every child can 
participate without financial concern. There’s no need for you to purchase an instrument. 

If you would like your child to have a recorder for home practice or school use, please note the 
following: 

1. For home practice, any 'baroque style' recorder will align with what the students 

are learning. 

2. For use in class, only the Nuvo Recorder+ model will be allowed. 

3. Students bringing a recorder from home must keep it clearly labeled and use it 

only in music spaces, during lessons. 

  

Thank you for your support! 

  

Warm regards, 
Mrs. Swett 

 

https://www.tomleemusic.com.hk/en/products/nuvo-recorder-plus?_pos=2&_sid=71f3d321e&_ss=r

